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The Bulb Committee exceeded its goal of $2100. Net sales 
from fall bulbs and indoor growing kits brought in a total of 
$2410. Additionally, the assistant co-chairs introduced a 
spring sale of pollinator packs, adding $591 to the bottom 
line, for a record net earnings of just over 3000.   
 
For the first time, The Bulb Committee was able to accept 
credit cards using Square, at a nominal cost to the club, 
which made ordering more convenient.  
 
A job description was written for the Bulb Committee Chairs.  
 
Kate Bryant stepped forward and functioned as Co-Chair this 
past year. Kate Bryant and Barbara Burgum will do an 
excellent job as co-chairs going forward.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Sharon Hawkins 
Bulb Committee Chair 
 
  
 
  
 


